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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided aAer the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-06-01 Pages: 265 Publisher: Higher Education Press title:
curriculum reform of secondary vocational education planning materials supporting teaching books: Beijing
English Vocational entrance examination review guide Price: 35.00 yuan of Writing Group Press: English
textbooks of secondary vocational schools in Beijing: Higher Education Press Publish Date :2012-01ISBN:
9787040191578 Words: Page: 265 Edition: 1 Format: Folio: 16 Weight: Editor's Summary secondary vocational
education curriculum reform planning materials supporting teaching books: Beijing English Vocational
entrance examination review guide under the guidance of the new outline. through research and higher
vocational studies teaching vocational schools in Beijing Beijing Vocational enrollment English written on the
basis of the examination syllabus and exam depth analysis. In the process of writing. the editors of Beijing
Vocational High School English in recent years. the examination of the perfect analysis. Try to meet the
requirements of the outline and syllabus based on. and innovation. and try to design rich in the kinds of
questions. some topics highlighting the pragmatic function. Secondary vocational education curriculum
reform planning materials supporting teaching books: Beijing English Vocational entrance exam review guide
from existing vocational enrollment exam to build a bridge to the smooth transition of the new outline concept
Vocational entrance examination. Voice knowledge of Contents Chapter Chapter II of vocabulary and syntax
structure. nouns. articles. numerals IV conjunctions five pronouns. prepositions and prepositional phrases.
adjectives and adverbs. verb classification IX verb tense and voice ten non-finite verb XI. 12 types of sentence.
the main words distinguishing from complex sentences thirteen. the third chapter of the daily dialogue Chapter
IV of Chapter V of the reading comprehension the Cloze Chapter translation reference answer the author
introduces Digest preambleFour...
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